OFFICE OF THE BUSINESS MANAGER

Millburn Public Schools

INFORMATIONAL ITEM

September 7, 2010

To: Board of Education Members
From: Mary Taylor

Subject: Snow Removal Bid

We will be going out to bid once again this month for snow removal and salting for the 2010-
2011 school year. The bid opening will be set for October 1* and we will ask for approval of the winning
bid at the October 18" meeting.



